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			PSNC has now changed its name to Community Pharmacy England, with a strengthened commitment to championing pharmacies and engaging with the sector. This newsletter is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.







		




			In this update: Pharmacy gains attention in Parliament; Heath-Health resources for pharmacies; SSP extension for Progynova TS patches.







		




			MPs and Peers keep spotlight on pharmacy
MPs and Peers have this week continued to discuss community pharmacy matters in Westminster, with pharmacy to be the subject of a new inquiry by cross-party MPs.

Community Pharmacy England has also remained in contact with many MPs and Peers including briefing them on the ongoing challenges facing pharmacies and last month co-hosting a roundtable for Peers on the Primary Care Access Plan.









		Continue reading 






		






			Heat-Health Alert: resources for pharmacies
Following the UK Health Security Agency (UKHSA) announcing a heat-health alert for the next few days, Community Pharmacy England has developed materials for members to use to support patients during this time.

The UKHSA has issued an amber alert across the Midlands and the South of England, whilst other areas are subject to a yellow alert. The public may turn to community pharmacy teams for advice on staying well in this heatwave or for assistance if they are feeling unwell. We have therefore developed an infographic that members may wish to use.
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Learn more and download the full resources









		






			Extension to Progynova® TS 100mcg/24hr patches (SSP052)
The Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) has provided an update on the Serious Shortage Protocols (SSP) for Progynova® TS 100micrograms/24hours transdermal patches (SSP052) was due to expire today but has been further extended to Friday 8th September 2023.
Read more
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			Community Pharmacy England
Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: comms.team@cpe.org.uk
Copyright © 2023 Community Pharmacy England, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to our newsletters. Please note Community Pharmacy England is the operating name of the Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee (PSNC). 
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